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Minnesota Department of Human Services transitioning Personal 

Care Assistance to Community First Services and Supports  

The Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) will begin implementing Community First Services and 

Supports (CFSS) Oct. 1, 2024. Personal Care Assistance (PCA) providers who currently hold a participating provider 

agreement (PPA) with UCare will also be considered contracted to provide CFSS services.  A separate CFSS-specific 

contract or amendment is not required.   

Any modifications to the PCA/CFSS programs will be included in the Provider Manual and communicated through  

provider bulletins and newsletters or direct correspondence in writing.  

Additional information regarding CFSS eligibility, training and requirements is available on the DHS CFSS webpage. 

https://www.ucare.org/providers/policies-resources/provider-manual
https://www.ucare.org/providers/provider-news
https://mn.gov/dhs/people-we-serve/people-with-disabilities/services/home-community/programs-and-services/cfss.jsp

